
                                                          
 

 
25th May 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers  
 

RE:  Year 2 Trip to Whitstable – Wednesday 29th June 2022 
 
As part of our ‘By the Seaside’ Topic, and to support our ‘Irresistible Science Curriculum’, we will be taking 
Year 2 to Whitstable on Wednesday 29th June 2022.  
 
We will visit Whitstable Museum and the harbour and have lunch and a lolly/ice-cream on the beach. We 
are not planning on children getting wet but we will be near to the water. 
 
We will be travelling by coach, leaving school promptly at 9:15am and will return to school in time for our 
usual pick-up of 3:00pm. 
 
Children will need the following: 
 

 Full school uniform and suitable footwear. 

 A packed lunch 

 Bottle of water (no glass bottles please) 

 A waterproof jacket 

 A small backpack 

 
This trip is being funded by Reconnect, a Kent County Council led, community based programme delivering 
a range of activities and opportunities to help children and young people reconnect to their pre-pandemic 
lives. More information can be found on the Reconnect website: https://www.kent.gov.uk/education-
andchildren/schools/reconnect”connect funded trips  
 

 
 
There is no cost for this trip but as we are travelling by coach, we will need you to give consent for your 
child to travel. Please logon to the Pupil Asset portal http://secure.pupilasset.com by Friday 10th June 2022 
to give your consent. 
 
Thank you in advance for supporting us in your child’s education, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mrs Read, Mrs Williams and Miss Bunce 
Year 2 Teachers 

Pilgrims’ Way 

Primary School 
Headteacher: Miss AM Middleton 

Pilgrims’ Way, Canterbury, Kent, CT1 1XU 

Telephone: 01227 760084   Fax: 01227 452510 

Email: office@pilgrims-way.kent.sch.uk 
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